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Meeting Reminder 
 

Our next monthly meeting will be on Tuesday, July 2nd 
at the Redland Hotel in Homestead 
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Commodore’s Comments 
 
To all HYC Members and Friends-- 
  
The 2nd June event,  "Martha's" Raft-up was a blast, as usual the food and drinks were terrific, the weather was 
great, the water was better, and we had three boats--almost all at the same time. Wow--a boating event for the 
yacht club! With more than 50% of the boats in the club. We are capable of surprising ourselves sometimes. 
 
And lets not forget the 1st June event---A very special thank-you to Mario and Sonia for inviting us to their 
home, and providing a wonderful meal, and another truly great time. 
 
So lets go-for-broke and talk a little about July---traditionally a month when "Nothing" happens. I found it 
amazing that when nobody wanted to do anything every July, like have a meeting or an event, most all of you 
had no trouble attending a "non-event" at my house for some ribs. So lets get off of our butts, 
have a meeting, and have an event---cause I ain't cooking no ribs this year. The July Meeting 
will be at the Whistle Stop on Tuesday, July 2nd. Hope to see you there. I will be trying to 
finalize the details for an event, planned for July 20th, that will be a fishing trip on a party 
boat out of Robbies Marina at MM 77. As I had mentioned previously the cost will be $25.00 
per person fishing, and if you don't fish you can hang-out, or meet up with us later for food 
and drinks at the bar/restaurant. Bring your money and some enthusiasm and lets have another 
good time. I will be collecting at the meeting.  Thank you all,        Dave G. 

 
 
 

Editor’s Notes 
 

Thanks to Donna Pacheco for providing some of the photos that she took at our event in the Keys.  Some photos 
are included later in this newsletter.  Sorry, but I don’t have any photos from the recent raft-up. 
 
At almost every meeting Commodore Dave,  when he isn’t complaining about having to cook ribs for us, makes 
some comment about who wants to be Commodore next year.  Most of us just chuckle, on the assumption that 
he will take the job again next year.  Well let me assure you that this is my last year as Editor of the Newsletter. 
So, give some thought to volunteering for the job.  In fact if you would like to start before Jan 2014, I will be 
happy to turn it over to you. 
Bill Zinn, Editor, sunbil@bellsouth.net 
 
 
 

Minutes of HYC June 2013 Meeting 
 
Meeting called to order by Cmdr. Dave at 7:50 p.m. .... after eating a very nice meal provided by The Whistle 
Stop, our new meeting place. First order of business was to approve the minutes from last month's meeting as 
they appeared in the newsletter.  
Cmdr. Dave and his wife Anna thanked everyone for the cards and prayers after his dad's death.  
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Membership: no new members.  
Sunshine Committee: Charlene Powell reports that everyone is well. She also reminded those members present 
of the death of Bob Harden who used to b e a member.  
Treasurer's Report: Given by Dee Riley...beginning balance $3,980.15, ending balance $3,998.15. Full report 
appears elsewhere in newsletter.  
Everyone thanked Sonia and Mario Espineira for a wonderful event at their home in the Keys. As usual, food 
was great....music (Larry as D.J.) great.....energizer bunny award for dancing went to Karen Sutton and her 
sister with Mario as a close second and we all had a great time.  
Dave has graciously taken on July's event as it was to be Stan and Joy's to plan and they are no longer with 
us....He has tentatively scheduled a fishing trip from Robbie's Marina at MM 77.  
The restaurant there will offer us a 10% discount and there are shops for browsing if fishing is not your thing. 
We decided to hold a meeting on July 2nd where you can commit or not to the fishing trip which is scheduled 
for July 20th.  
June 22 is the date for our next raft-up....Dave, Richard Mesa and Vice Cmdr. Peter Dean have volunteered their 
boats. Call Dave for any further questions you may have. If the weather doesn't hold, we'll have a dock party.  
Liz and Billy Phillips have August and have planned a shipwreck party for the 17th.  
50/50 of $27.00 won by Cindy Burell.  
Meeting adjourned at 8:20 p.m.  
Respectfully submitted, Claire Strandhagen, Secretary 
 
 
 
 

TREASURER'S REPORT 
HOMESTEAD Bay front YACHT CLUB 

           
BEGINNING MAY 1, 2013:    3,980.15    
           
INCOME:            
          
 50/50    18.00        
                
 Total     18.00        
           
           
EXPENSES:           
                
 Total     0          
              
           
ENDING BALANCE MAY 31, 2013:   3,998.15     
           
SUBMITTED BY Dee Riley, TREASURER           
           
There was no event in May.           
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Photos of June event in the Keys 
 

 


